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October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening 
 

 
We would like to invite you to meet your son's or daughter's form tutor on Wednesday 14th November to 
discuss how your child has settled in to Year 7 so far.  
 
We will be holding a subject based parent evening later in the academic year.  
 
Appointments will be confirmed to children using their planners, so please ensure you check their planner for 
your confirmed timing. Five minute appointment slots will be given on a first come first served basis and 
arranged with form tutors. If your chosen time slots are full, we will allocate the nearest available time. 

 
Please complete and return the response slip below to the form tutor by Tuesday 6th November to indicate the 
timing slots convenient to you.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mr J Pilgrim 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________________________  Form:_____________________ 
 
I would like to attend between: 
 

o 4.00-4.30pm  
o 4.30-5.00pm 
o 5.00-5.30pm  
o 5.30-6.00pm 
o 6.00-6.30pm 
o 6.30-7.00pm 
o 7.00-7.30pm 

Timbold Drive, Kents Hill Park, Milton Keynes, MK7 6BZ 
Headteacher: Mr. James Pilgrim 
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